
 
 
 
 

Anona Child Development Center 
Homework Agreement 

 
Dear Homework Room Parents,  
 
 This homework agreement gives us more accurate information about your preference for your child’s 
participation in homework room.  The guidelines for homework room are listed below and will provide 
information about the procedures your child will follow while participating in homework room.  
 

Homework Room Guidelines: 

 
 1.  Participation in the Homework Room is a privilege.  
 
 2.  The Center Staff will provide supervision and assistance.  NOTE: We cannot 
      accommodate tutoring or checking of homework.  If your child should need a tutor 
      we have a few tutors we can recommend.  This would be at your expense.  The 
      information regarding tutors is available in the office.   
 

3.  It is your child’s responsibility to comply with the Center Staff directions when it is  
     time for homework room. 

 
 4.  Homework Room Rules are posted and explained by the Center Staff.  Additionally,  
      students will read these aloud to the homework room participants to refresh 
      understanding should the Center Staff determine there is a need for review. 
 

5.  Please supply your child with pencils and notebook paper so they can complete 
     their homework.  

 __________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 ______I have read and understand the homework room agreement and guidelines.  
 
 I want my child to go to homework room:  
 
 ______Everyday (Monday - Thursday)  
 
 ______It is optional. 
 
 ______My child does not need to participate at all.  
 
 Parent Signature_______________________________      Date ____________________ 
 
 Child’s Name _________________________________      Grade___________________ 
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